
You're Invited to Our Nutrition Workshop! 

Dear Community Partner, 

We are excited to announce our upcoming Nutrition Workshop aimed at promoting healthy 

eating habits within our community. We believe that your organization plays a vital role in this 

initiative. 

Event Details: 

• Date: March 15, 2024 

• Time: 10:00 AM - 1:00 PM 

• Location: Community Center Room A 

This workshop will cover: 

• The importance of nutrition 

• Tips for meal planning 

• Healthy cooking demonstrations 

• Resources for community support 

We would love for your organization to participate and help us spread the word. Together, we 

can empower our community to make healthier choices. 

Please RSVP by March 1, 2024, to confirm your attendance. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Sincerely, 

Your Name 

Your Organization 


